
Dear Ray Shepherd Families, 

 

We are in need of new Hot Lunch volunteers for next year. Hot Lunch is the 
largest fundraiser for our school and the kids love it!  We need several new 
volunteers to fill vacating positions. Hot Lunch is a lot of fun and you only need to 
commit to once every 6-7 weeks for 1.5-2 hours. Please email Andrea Scoten 
(jascoten@shaw.ca) if you are available to help. 

 

Thank you!

 

Ray Shepherd PAC 
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